
Newsletter January 2025 

 

• This morning we have a short presentation from Age UK on Scam Awareness, this 
will be followed by the Lincoln Ukulele Band. 
 

• Happy Birthday this month to Sheila Herrick, Barbara Hillier, Bryan Stainton, Jan 
Charters, Tracey McMahon, Pauline Levitt, Ruth Noon, Jane Thomas, Ethel 
Feeney and Lulu Wood. 
 
 

• We are very sad to announce the deaths of Alan Hewitt and Michael Holman, we 
send our deep condolences to their families. 
 

• We have some beautifully knitted hats and blankets, donated by one of our 
members, Christine Farley, for sale. Please take a look as you leave. 
 
 

• We still have free packets of Jelly Drops, if you would like some. 
 

• On the 13th February we have a trip to the Elite Restaurant for fish and chips. 
Owing to limited numbers we are only able to offer this trip to the person living 
with dementia and their carer. Please make sure your name is on the list if you 
would like to go. This is a free event ( £1 tip for staff ). 
 

• Next month on February 6th we have popular singing duo, Nigel and Teri, and on 
20th February we have another of our firm favourites, Dick Ryman. 
 

• Thought for the month – 
 
February, the month of love, is a time to cherish the bonds that warm our hearts. 
 
 

 


